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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $192, 000 

Income to date: $177, 543                                

Needed: $14, 457 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leader:  Presley Schroeder 

 

Date:  June 11, 2023 

 

 

Community Announcements 

-Youth for Christ – Altona - We will be hosting a 
fundraising golf tournament on June 17th at the  
Oakview Golf Course (Gretna). Please see the 
poster on the bulletin board for information and 
instructions on how to register. 
 
-Bunker Fundraising Texas Scramble Style Golf 
Tournament at Winkler golf course on Saturday, 
June 17th. Tee-off time will be approx. 1:00. Teams 
or individuals can pre-register and can get further 
info by contacting Kevin at bunkerkev@gmail.com 
 
-BTHC Spiritual Care is looking for an individual 
who would be interested in volunteering at our 
Thursday morning devotional time. If you are 
interested, please call Larry Reimer at 204-331-
8809 or 204-324-7280 
 
-Altona Blood Donor Clinic 
Thursday, June 15 at the Altona Rhineland Pioneer 
Centre - Main Floor Hall – 227 – 10 Ave NW    
The mobile donor centre hours are: 2:00 – 7:00 
pm. Blood.ca to register. 
 
 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
June 18 – Tyson Fehr/Church Picnic/Father’s Day 

June 25 -  Keith Friesen 

July     2 -  Christian Bowman 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Jake Falk 

-Betty Martens 

 

Missions 
Kendra Fehr 

Ryan Thiessen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

“Holy Spirit, help us to walk faithfully with Christ, 
patiently enduring tests and trials, until He comes 

again.” 

 

 

 

Church Announcements 

-Next week is our Church Picnic, which will be 

outside at the Church, weather permitting. There 

will be no Sunday School before the service that 

day. Please bring lawn chairs. The food 

committee is organizing lunch and there will be 

some kid’s games afterward, so please join us for 

a time of connecting and fellowship following the 

worship service. 

-VBS planning is underway! We're excited to 

see all the kids again! We want to invite you on a 

"Son Canyon River Adventure" with us! 

 We are looking for people to help out as crew 

leaders (we need lots of these), games leaders, 

snack leaders, skit leaders, music leaders, and as 

always cookie bakers. 

Here's the link to online registration (this link 

works for both volunteers and participants): 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/bmcvbs2023 

You can sign up to register as a volunteer online, 

or via the sign-up form (at the back of the church) 

Please put any sign-up forms in Rachelle 

Loewen's church mailbox. 

We need your help with VBS Crafts – 90 empty 

paper towel rolls and 130 empty water bottles 

with the labels removed are needed! There will 

be a collection container for these in the foyer.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, June 11, 2023 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Psalm 96 

 Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message – “Coming Judgement & Patient 

Endurance” James 5:1-12 

Communion 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
 
 

               Youth Calendar 
 

June 14 - Windup at BMC. 7-9pm. Grade 6's are 

invited to join us. We will be outside most of the 

evening, weather permitting. Snacks will be hotdogs 

and Ice Cream! 

 

 

Congratulations 2023 Grads! 
University  

–Josh Dyck – U of M – Bachelor of Music in 

Performance  

-Nettie Dyck – U of W – Bachelor of Arts in 

Psychology 

-Lauren Fehr – U of M – Bachelor of Music -Music 

Education 

High School 

-Saul Bowman – WC Miller  

-Olivia Friesen - NPC 

-Greg Klippenstein – WC Miller 
We as a congregation want to congratulate you on your 

accomplishments and trust that as God has led you in the 

past, so to will you be able to trust God’s continued 

leading on the journey of faith and life. 

 

 

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“Be patient, brothers and sisters, until the coming of 

the Lord.” - James 5:7 

 

 

Community Announcements 
YFC Altona's Miss Mondays is looking for female 

volunteers!  We are hoping to run every other week 

this summer if we get enough volunteers. 

Commitment levels vary, from once to twice a month 

and the work itself is pretty fun. If you have a heart for 

the younger generation, and you love the Lord and 

long for others to know him too I would love to meet 

with you. Please contact me at kendra.fehr@yfc.ca or 
text me at 204-362-4072. Thank you! 
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